
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

CONSOLIDATED KOSHKONONG SANITARY DISTRICT 
REGARDING FACILTY PLANNING FOR THE  

WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY 
 
A public hearing will be held at 6:00 PM on the 17th day of July, 2017 at Fulton Town 
Hall, 2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton, Wisconsin, to discuss and review the 
Facilities Planning Document for proposed upgrades to the existing wastewater treatment 
facility.  The project is needed to comply with current and future Wisconsin Department of 
Natural Resources permit requirements, repair or replace equipment that is nearing the 
end of its useful life, and upgrade the facility to meet the District’s current and future 
needs.   
 
The public hearing will discuss: 
 

• Population and Design Projections 
• Current and Future Permit Requirements 
• Alternatives Evaluated 
• Review of Alternatives Selected 
• Implementation Schedule 
• Environmental Effects 
• User Charge System Impacts 

 
A copy of the Facilities Planning Document will be available for review at the District 
Office, 328 E. Ellendale Road, Edgerton, WI and online at www.cksdistrict.org. All 
interested parties are encouraged to attend or send their comments, in writing, to the 
Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District, 328 E. Ellendale Road, Edgerton, WI.  
Comments will be accepted up to 15 days past the hearing date.  If there are any 
questions, please contact Greg Droessler, P.E., our consulting engineer, at Town & 
Country Engineering, Inc. (608) 273-3350 or Dave Houfe Jr., Field Operations Manager 
(608) 868-7191. 
 

Lynne Lund, Internal Operations Manager 
Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District 
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